
 

NEWSLETTER        29th February 2024 

 N 

         
    

   
 
 
 

In this issue:                                                           
  

• Thankyou! 

• Movie Night 

• Information Evenings/Parent 

Teacher Meetings Term 1 

 

• Arriving Late and Leaving Early- 

reminder 

• Yearbook 2024 

• Reminders 

Dear Parents, 

 
Thank you to everyone for such a smooth start to 
our 2024 school year and welcome to a leap year 
(note the date)! It has been wonderful to see the 
children settling into their learning communities and 
growing strong relationships with their teachers and 
peers. Congratulations to our newest ‘Hartwellians’, 
our Preps and new students, who have transitioned 
beautifully at school. I hope all our new families are 
beginning to feel settled and welcomed into our 
community. 
 
MOVIE NIGHT 
What fabulous weather we had last Saturday for our 
first community/fundraising event of the year! It was 
wonderful to see so many of our families come along 
to share the event, to meet, or reconnect. My thanks to 
all our volunteers who assisted with serving drinks and 
food, general tidying and ensuring the night was a 
success. A special thank you to Kevin Shih, our event 
organizer and his family who I know supported the 
movie night. We really appreciate everyone helping 
with these special activities. My thanks also to Katie 
Cooper who came along and provided the opportunity 
to purchase second hand uniform. 
 
INFORMATION EVENINGS/PARENT TEACHER 
MEETINGS TERM 1 
Thank you for your participation in our first information 
evenings for the year. We hope that you found these 
useful and that they have assisted with general 
organization for each year level. My thanks to the 
teachers who ran these events. Shortly, we will be 
sending an invitation to families to book a time for 
a face-to-face parent/teacher meeting. The 
information will be sent out via SENTRAL. Positive 
parent/teacher partnerships are the foundation of 
student success and I encourage you to make the time 
to attend as it supports your child/children with their 
learning for the rest of the year. 

 
 
 

2024 Dates to Remember 
Term 1   

 March  

Monday 4 - 8 Year 6 Camp 

Monday 11 Public Holiday-no school 

Wednesday 20 - 21 School Photos 

Thursday 28 End of Term 1  
2.30 finish 

 April  

Monday 15 Term 2 commences 

Friday 26 Curriculum Day 

Monday 29/4 - 9/5 Year 2 Swimming  

 May  

Wednesday 1-3 Year 5 Camp 

Monday 13/5 – 23/5 Year 1 Swimming  

Monday 27/5 – 6/6 Year 4 Swimming begins 

 June  

Monday 10 Public Holiday-no school 

Tuesday 11/6 – 20/6 Year 3 Swimming 

Tuesday 25 Year 6 Production 

Friday 28 End of Term 2   
2.30 finish 

 

SCHOOL ORGANISATION – reminders! 
Thank you so much for supporting our ‘Ten to 9, Be On 
Time’ initiative. We are seeing calm, well-prepared 
children begin their learning program each morning, 
please keep up the great work!  
Late Arrival/Early Departure - Please be aware that 
children are not allowed to sign themselves in or out 
during the school day. It is a legal requirement that 
parents come into the school office to complete the 
register and this certainly assists us with ensuring the 
children are safe at all times. It is also worth 
considering the timing of an early departure, please 
avoid recess and lunchtime, it is very difficult to find 



children when they are playing (you can find the times 
in the information handbook that was sent earlier this 
term). Thank you for your support with these matters. 
 
YEAR BOOK 2024 
Each year our school produces a year book as a 
momento for the year. We have a brand new year 
book committee led by Amanda Tey and Liesl Chuah. 
To assist them they are looking for some parents who 
have a professional type camera and would be happy 
to take photos at various events throughout the year. 
If you can help please contact the school office. 
 
Finally, next week our Year 6 students and ten 
staff will be heading to Canberra for their Year 6 
camp program. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
our students as they visit many interesting places 
over the week to extend their knowledge of history, 
geography, civics and citizenship and of course 
leadership and government. Thank you to those staff 
attending, I hope everyone has an amazing week. 
 
REMINDERS: 

- Term 1 is a hat-wearing term 

- End of Term 1: Thursday 28th March at 

2.30pm 

 
ATTACHED: 

Boroondara Bike Lane information – Highfield 
Road 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

.Lisa Banks 
 Principal 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP - SPARTAN SCHOOL WORLD 
Please contact Spartan for all uniform supplies. 
Store Address: 66 Essex Road, Mt Waverley 3149 
Telephone: 1800 815 557 
Email: onlineorders@spartanss.com.au 
Website: 
https://www.spartanschoolworld.com.au/collections/h
artwell-primary-school 
 
SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP  
Please note the Second Hand Uniform Shop will be 
open on the 1st and 3rd Friday of each month at 
8.30am-9.15am. 
 
THE GREEN CANTEEN (TUESDAYS, THURSDAYS 
& FRIDAYS only) 
Please direct all recess and lunch queries to The 
Green Canteen: 
Phone 0432 393 064 
email: thegreencanteenau@gmail.com 
Orders can be placed until 9am each Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday. 
 
 
Hartwell Prayer Group 
At HPS we have a group of parents who meet together 
regularly to pray for our school community and share 
in Christian fellowship. We have  a prayer   meeting 
coming up on Monday 18th March at 2.15pm. If you 
would like more details please contact Jess Steer 
(0438 515 703), Basma George (0414 194 977) or 
Amanda Tey (0410 550 848).

mailto:onlineorders@spartanss.com.au
https://www.spartanschoolworld.com.au/collections/hartwell-primary-school
https://www.spartanschoolworld.com.au/collections/hartwell-primary-school


 

  
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Hartwell Primary School does not endorse any of the products or services advertised in our newsletter 



 

 

 

Email admin@s4sacademy.com.au to book your  

spot in a free trial session on Wednesday 6th March. 

mailto:admin@s4sacademy.com.au


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


